
Tod Brown
Bowerbank
LD 1763
Dear Senator Baldacci, Representative Roberts, and distinguished members of the 
Committee:
I am writing to urge you to support LD1763 and ban these floating camp structures on
Maine lakes.  
My family has owned a Camp on Sebec Lake since the 1880’s.  I feel that allowing 
floating camps will significantly impact lake quality.  The multiple impacts of raw 
sewage leaking into a lake makes me shudder.  Not just the human health safety, but 
the impact on the lake fishery itself.
Please vote to ban these eyesores and protect our lake water quality.
Respectfully,
Tod P Brown


